
There are no goodbyes for us. Wherever you are, you will always be in my heart.

Mahatma Gandhi

Mary Lou Schnorf, née McCormick
March 15, 1929 – January 24, 2024

We are thankful for all she gave us – love, comfort, encouragement, freedom – and for all

of herself she shared with us – a lively curiosity, her humor and generosity, a strong will,

her love of dogs and delight in nature. We will miss her terribly.

Addresses of the bereaved:
Barbara Schnorf and Paul Benoit, 45 Pond Street, Newburyport MA, USA 01950
Kathryn Schnorf, Ackerstrasse 23b, 8704 Herrliberg, Switzerland

If you would like to make a donation in Mary Lou’s memory, please support the
Audubon Canyon Ranch in Stinson Beach via egret.org/donate

In deep mourning

Barbara Schnorf and Paul Benoit

Kathryn Schnorf

With great sadness, we announce the loss of our beloved mother and mother-in-law


